Memo

To: Crossville City Council, Mayor, and City Manager

From: Don Cole, Engineer – City of Crossville

Valerie Hale, City Clerk

Date: February 28, 2024

Re: RFP – Standing Seam Roof Replacement – Police Department Building

Based upon the RFP's criteria for evaluation that was included in the RFP – Standing Seam Roof Replacement – Police Department Building, the Engineering Department staff recommends Turner Roofing Company be awarded the RFP. The proposed project consists of removing the existing roof and replacing it with a new standing seam roof. The metal roof to have a 20-year watertightness warranty. The Lump Sum Base Price including allowances used in the proposal is \$308,500.00.

RECOMMENDATION: Award Turner Roofing Company the RFP for Police Department Roof Replacement in the amount of \$308,500.00